Doug Plumb
Kingsville Highland Games Chair

Kingsville, ON

November 5, 2018

Mayor Nelson Santos and Town Council
Kingsville Town Hall

2021 Division Rd. N

Kingsville, ON

N9Y 2Y9

RE: Kingsville Highland Games

Dear Mayor Santos and Members of Town Council,

As you are aware, we are currently in the planning stages of bringing back the Highland Games to
Kingsville as an annual event. It is for this reason we request the following:

I. A committee of Council be struck for the Kingsville Highland Games.

2. The Kingsville Highland Games be designated as a significant municipal event.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Sincerely,

Doug Plumb
Kingsville Highland Games Chair





